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December 16th, 2020. 
 
Michael Capponi 
Global Empowerment Mission 
Miami, Florida 
 
 
Dear Mr. Capponi, 

RE:  Sherlin C. Bootle High School Needs 

In reference to the above-named caption, know that we appreciate the involvement of Global Empowerment Mission and 
their partners with the rebuilding of S. C. Bootle Secondary School. 
 
Our students in grades seven (7) to twelve (12) are virtually enrolled and are awaiting to start in person classroom learning 
once Covid restrictions are lifted. 
 
As they rely on technology daily, the need for computers is ever present and we appreciate the possibility of your donors 
assisting with this. 
 
Our enrollment at this present time is two hundred, eight students (208). We are presently in need of eighty (80) laptops for 
students and twenty (20) laptops for teachers. 
 
As the principal of this institution, I would be responsible along with GEM’s team for the distribution of the Technological 
devices. Students and parents will be made aware that these are to be returned to the school at the end of the academic school 
year, so that they could be redistributed the following year. 
 
We are also requesting assistance with the refurbishing of our Science Lab and Home Economic Lab. If this request is not too 
much, we are also in need of a heavy-duty photo copier, two (2) promethean board, two (2) water coolers and two (2) 
microwave ovens.  
 
Any assistance rendered would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Chantell R. Cox (Mrs.) 
Principal 


